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The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) has issued a newsletter relating to 

the Implications of the COVID-19 Outbreak on Audits and Auditors. This newsletter aims to 

address some implications and considerations with regard to audits and audit risks. 

A dedicated COVID-19 webpage has been added to the IRBA website. This will form a 

central repository of information that has been released both locally and internationally in 

relation to the outbreak and the implications on audits and auditors. While this is not meant 

to be a complete source of information for auditors, it will be updated on an ongoing basis. 
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About the IRBA 

 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 
international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by 
registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/Newsletter%20-%20Corona%20Virus.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/guidance-for-ras/general-guidance/covid-19

